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AHCA sends letter to CMS concerning Low-Income Pool Program 

Today, the Florida Agency for Health Care Administrations (Agency) Deputy Secretary for Medicaid 

Justin Senior sent a letter to the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services Acting Director Vicki 

Wachino concerning the future of the Low-Income Pool program. The full letter is here.   
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